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YEAR 6 2025 POLO NOTE 
 

Dear parents and carers 

This year, the Year 6 students will be given the opportunity to purchase a Year 6 polo shirt (collared shirt). 

The shirts are an excellent way for the students to identify themselves as part of the Year 6 group and to 

remember their time at Fairfield West Public School. The Year 6 polo shirts will cost $33.00. It is expected 

that the shirt order will arrive in early Term 1.  

Students will be able to wear their polo shirts every day as part of their normal school uniform. The shirt will 

have a predominantly green colour, with our school colours of green and yellow embedded throughout the 

design. It also includes a commemorative 100 year school logo, ‘FWPS’ on the sleeves and class of 25 on 

the back. Below is the proposed design: 

 
 

 

Ms G Goldfinch                 Mr D Ottmann 

Principal                  Assistant Principal 

✂----------------------------------------Please return money to the front office -------------------------------------------------- 

                                                               YEAR 6 POLO 2025 

I wish to purchase a year 6 Polo shirt for my child ____________________ of class _______ 

at the cost of $33.00 per shirt. 

Parent/carer signature: _________________ Date: _____________________ 
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